Course Newsletter for Spring 2014

After the very wet February when the course was unplayable, the dry March has
allowed the course to dry out.

My thanks go to all our members who adhered to the roping off of paths and
greens, and to all those of you who carried during the wet conditions. The course
will have benefitted from your consideration during the very wet period

The spring bunker programme has been completed with the 5t, 12t, 13th, and 16
bunker refurbishments finished. The rest will be completed in the autumn subject
to monies being available.

All the new machinery has been delivered and put into use.

The new vibrating rollers were first used on the 27" March and an instant
improvement in the playing surface resulted.

The fairways have been shaped and in particular the left hand side of the 6t cut
back to allow more roll for the higher handicapper.

Paths on the 9/10™ have been renovated and the hedge on the 10% tee removed
which is to be replaced by a laurel hedge

The practice area has had debris removed and had its first cut. Thanks to David
Deighton for paying for the repair and maintenance of the gang mowers.

During week beginning the 31stMarch the greens will be penciled tinned and top-

dressed ready for the spring.

Enjoy your golf

Martin Statham on Eeﬁagc of the Course Committee




